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The public is reminded that criminal defendants are presumed innocent until the 

government is able to prove its charges in court beyond a reasonable doubt. 
 

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve 

 

For Immediate Release

Date:   January 9, 2019 

Contact:  Deputy Nancy Velez #24 

Phone:  (630) 768-2865 

Email:   nvelez@co.kendall.il.us 

Report:            2019-0088           

              

Kendall County Sheriff’s Office Searching for Missing Adult Female with 

Autism  

 
On January 9, 2019 at approximately 7:15pm, the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office responded to 

the 0-100 block of Basswood Court in Bristol for a report of a missing 37 year old Autistic and 

Endangered female named Wendy.  She is currently wearing purple pajamas and black shoes.  

Police and Fire are presently working in the area of Galena Road and Highland Drive.  The 

Sheriff’s Office has deployed their drone that is flying above the area as is a Chicago Police 

Department helicopter.  If Wendy is seen or if anyone has any possible information, we ask that 

you call 911 with the information.   
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